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RSU 63 is a community of learners dedicated to providing a safe, supportive, and challenging academic environment.  Our students are respectful 
citizens and responsible stewards of our world.  They are well prepared for high school with skills and a work ethic that enables them to succeed. 
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RSU 63 is committed to remaining fiscally responsible to the communities we serve, while providing the 
highest level of academic excellence for our students.  As we continue to experience a decline of student 
enrollment, as predicted by Planning Decisions Inc in 2015, we are investigating the possible consolidation of 
our elementary schools.   
 
The purpose of this page is to share evidence-based facts and we encourage you to explore all of the 
information provided.  You will find enrollment information, potential cost savings, and many other 
contributing factors that will be heavily considered during this process.  
 
Please feel free to submit any questions or concerns to consolidationinfo@rsu63.org 
 
As always, we welcome your feedback for consideration during this process.   
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